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J.J. Rollin

Subject: FW: HB 3201 Letter 

From: Bingham, Justin <jbingham@spokanecity.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 7:25 PM 
To: J.J. Rollin <jjrollin@ojrc.info> 
Subject: Re: HB 3201 Letter  
 
Joseph, 
As I was driving home this evening, I realized I need to provide a point of clarification for my letter. DUI’s do not receive 
SOC offers in almost all jurisdictions in Washington. We have a separate Deferred Prosecution statue that governs DUI’s. 
Theoretically you could offer an SOC to a DUI defendant, but we do not do that in Spokane. I would not support HB 3201 
in relation to DUI charges. I was rushing to finish the letter and I failed to include that clarification. I’m sorry about that. 
 
Justin 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


